
 
 
Date: Feb 17 2015  
 
Subject: Sprinkler Water Pipe Leak in GEH-C Warehouse 55 Brandon Avenue, Feb 17, 2015  
 
On February 17th, 2015, at approximately 12:40 pm, a sprinkler municipal-water pipe leak 
occurred outside of the production building at the BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada Toronto 
facility. The Toronto Fire Department responded and turned off the water supply. All relevant 
authorities have been informed. Water samples were taken and the evaluation shows no 
indication of any impacts to health, safety and the environment of employees or the community 
as a result of this incident. 
  
If you would like further information, please contact us through the “Talk to Us” button on this 
web site, or by phone toll free at (855) 696-9588, or email: questions@bwxt.com.  
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